

JOHNNY MARTINEZ City Manager MAURICE L. KEMP Fire Chief



February 12th, 2014

Jo-Ann Lorber City of Ft. Lauderdale 2200 Executive Airport Way Ft Lauderdale, FL 33309

Re: City of Ft. Lauderdale - UASI 2011 Extension Letter

Dear Ms. Lorber:

This letter serves as official notification that the City of Ft. Lauderdale has been granted an extension for the following project for the 2011 Miami UASI MOA (Agreement #12DS-22-11-23-02-236):

#	Project	Awarded Amount
2011-251	Portable Handheld Video X-Ray Unit	\$62,940.17

The period of performance for the UASI 2011 projects expire April 30th, 2014 and the reimbursement packages shall be submitted no later than February 28th, 2014, however the City of Miami is hereby permitting an extension to the City of Ft. Lauderdale for this project only. This project is now extended until March 31st, 2014.

Please provide the project timelines and benchmarks for this project to the administrating agency (City of Miami). Failure to comply with timelines and benchmarks will result in the de-obligation of funds for this project.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact UASI Project Coordinator, Kristin Jordahl at (305) 416-5429 or via email at kjordahl@miamigov.com.

Sincerely,

Urban Area Security Initiative

Program Manager